
Covid-19 Update:  March 1st 2022 

 Our camp is open with the following requests and common sense from Maiden Rock West Camp, 

State and local Health Depts., CDC.  Please follow these as close as possible. Check this page often as 

it can change daily.                                                                                                                                                               

We at Maiden Rock West will do our best to keep our campers and camp as safe as is possible 

through this health, social and economic pandemic. 

                            COVID-19 NEED TO KNOW Information:                                                                                                                    

 Check in at the office.  Please limit to one family group in office at a time. Camp Office walk-up 

window on right side of the building can be used for CHECK IN when we get busy.  

 Our restrooms are open but we ask that you use your own restrooms when you can and make 

use of our dump station when you leave. When using our restrooms please limit the number 

of persons in them at one time, and be aware of 

physical distancing. Clean up after yourselves. 

Stay safe, keep others safe.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 POOL is opened from approx. 10am - 8pm. Limit 

is 20 - 30 people. Please allow other campers 

time to swim, you come back later.                                                                                                                             

 Use the Physical Distancing  6 feet guide lines 

throughout campgrounds and when around 

those you don’t know.  Respect your neighbor’s 

right to “safe zone “camping.                                                                                           

 Parents should monitor their children on 

playgrounds                                                                                     

 WASH PICNIC TABLES: When you get here, and 

again before you leave. Help keep yourselves and others safe.  

 VISITORS: $5 adults, $4 kids.  Park in the parking lot not on sites (seasonal also please let your 

families know to park in the parking lot not your site.)  Unless you have ambulatory difficulty, 

there are exceptions, Please ask.  

Thank You With Respect to ALL. 

We hope to see you soon, stay safe, and stay well. Sincerely, The Meyers. 


